

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE NOTICE OF AWARD

31 March 2025

Dear Mr. Doo,

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) of the Philippine Embassy, Seoul, as contained in its Resolution No. 06-2025 dated 31 March 2025, the Embassy is awarding the contract for professional banquet services for an official event of the Embassy to LOTTE HOTEL SEOUL.

Should you have any inquiries, you may contact Ms. Anna Gabriella E. Guinto, BAC Secretariat, at (02) 788-2100-2101 loc. 142 or email at anna.estimada@dfa.gov.ph. This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the Government Procurement Act of 2003.

Very truly yours,

MARIA THERESA B. DIZON-DE VEGA
Ambassador and Head of Procuring Entity

Mr. DOO KYUNG TAE (Kenneth)

General Manager, Lotte Hotel Seoul 30 Eulji-ro, Jung-gu, Seoul

Through: Mr. Grey Suh

Sales Team, Banquet Sales Manager

ysuh11@lotte.net